Ossineke Township Planning Commission Meeting
January 21, 2015

Present:
Denise Schultz
Elaine Fortier
Lora Cramer
Ewald Sommerfield

Absent: Mike Single
Citizens in attendance: Kyle Robinson from NEMCOG

The minutes of last meeting were read. Cramer made a motion to accept the minutes, Fortier
seconded. Minutes accepted.

There was discussion on the Recreational Plan. Kyle Robinson from NEMCOG went through the
procedure of getting the Recreational Plan adopted. The Rec plan is going out for a 30 day review
from the public and will be in the Alpena News on January 26". On March 18, 2015, the Planning
Commission will hold another meeting to discuss any comments that have been made in the 30 day
period. At that time the Planning Commission will do a resolution and make a recommendation
for the Ossineke Township Board to adopt the Rec plan on their meeting on March 30th

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 18™ at 7PM.

Motion was made by Cramer to adjourn at 7:27PM, seconded by Fortier.. Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Denise Schultz



